

## State of New Jersey SITE REMEDIATION PROFESSIONAL LICENSING BOARD

Mail Code 401-06 P.O. Box 420 Trenton, NJ 08625-0420

Tel. 609-292-1250 Fax 609-777-1914

Governor Kim Guadagno Lt. Governor

Chris Christie

Web: www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/

April 4, 2013

Vladimir Raskin Environmental Resources Management 350 Eagleview Blvd Suite 200 Exton, PA 19341

## **Board Members**

David Sweeney, Chairman Joann Held, Vice-Chairman Jorge Berkowitz Philip Brilliant Richard Dewling Lawra Dodge Christopher Motta Karl Muessig Michael Pisauro Constantine Tsentas Ira Whitman

## NOTICE OF REPRIMAND

Re: Complaint #004DEP-2012

Dear Mr. Raskin,

On December 6, 2012, the Secretary to the Board, Karen Hershey, informed you by letter that the Site Remediation Professional Licensing Board received a complaint from DEP regarding your conduct following the November 15, 2012 LSRP examination. Specifically, the complaint alleged that you violated the LSRP Exam Non-Disclosure Agreement by posting an exam question on the LSRPA LinkedIn discussion group. As you know, the Professional Conduct Committee convened a Complaint Review Team (CRT) to investigate the complaint.

Be advised that the Board has concluded its investigation and has decided to issue this official Letter of Reprimand for violating the LSRP Examination Candidate Non-Disclosure Agreement. In the Non-Disclosure Agreement that you signed, you acknowledged that failure to maintain the confidentiality of the exam may result in invalidation of your test score, legal action or other penalties. The Board determined that in this instance, this official Letter of Reprimand is appropriate given your representation during the CRT interview that you made an honest mistake and did not intend to tip off future exam takers. You also indicated that you took the post down within 24 hours after you recalled signing a Non-Disclosure agreement.

A copy of this Letter of Reprimand will be kept in the Board's file. Be advised that in accordance with Board policy, you will be identified along with DEP as the Complainant in the Case Summary posted on the Board's web site.

Sincerely.

David Sweeney, Chairman

Site Remediation Professional Licensing Board

c: Site Remediation Professional Licensing Board Secretary